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October 21,2010
Dear Principal Applicant:
The immigrant visa petition recently filed on your behalf is now eligible for further processing at the National Visa Center (NVC). You will need the following identification numbers to carry out the next steps in the immigration process:
Your NVC Case Number:
(тут номер был указан)
Your Invoice I.D. Number:
(тут номер был указан)
Keep this letter in a safe place.
You will need the identification numbers again during the immigration process.
The first stage of visa processing is to establish communication with the NVC by registering an agent and your agent's contact information with the NVC. Your agent is a person you choose to receive communications from the NVC on your behalf. You may act as your own agent, or you may choose your petitioner, a family member, a friend, an attorney, an immigrant assistance professional, or any other person you trust to represent you.
If you decide to register another person as your agent, the NVC strongly recommends choosing a person with e-mail capability and a postal mailing address in the U.S.A. because postal mail delivery can be unreliable in some parts of the world. If you act as your own agent the NVC recommends e-mail as the quickest and most efficient form of communication.
